
What we were learning before half term What we are learning next week Notices

Maths: we have been looking at sequences of 
items and creating patterns, We also looked 
at position and direction. 

Literacy: we wrote information leaflets based 
on our class book, drawing on the vocabulary 
learnt. 

Science: We looked at the definition of a 
habitat and thought about what an Arctic 
habitat looks like. 

Geography: We looked at the physical 
features of the Arctic. 

Maths: we will be looking at direction by 
focussing on clockwise and anticlockwise 
turns.

Literacy: We will be letter writing based 
around our class book. 

Science: We will be continuing our habitat 
work by looking at different types of habitat.

Geography: We will be studying the animals 
and people of the Arctic. 

Reminders
I was so impressed by the whole school attitude 
to the Daily Mile. Each child really pushed 
themselves: to run rather than walk or to 
complete two miles rather than one. 
Every child should be super proud of their efforts. 
Please can all sponsorship money be collected 
and handed in this week to the class teacher. 

*PE*
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is always in 
school.
PE is taught twice a week; either Monday & 
Tuesday or Tuesday & Wednesday. 

Please make sure reading records stay in bags so 
the children have their log in details to hand for 
purple mash/times too/accelerated reader etc
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